
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

Colne Class have enjoyed a very warm and sunny summer term to end off our 

wonderful year. We have enjoyed exploring our summer theme of day and 

night as well as exploring our outside areas within the school. This term also saw 

us having community visits to the local park and a trip to Pets Corner and the 

inclusive playground at the town park. 

 

                

Communication and interaction 

Our communication lessons this term have included our day and night sensory 

story, ICT and attention autism sessions. These are all popular sessions in class 

and our pupils really engage well in these sessions. 
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Independence, social and emotional development 

Our independence, social and emotional sessions have included personal 

health sessions as well as our music and music machine sessions. They have also 

included our PLT work, music assembly and our community visits. It has been so 

nice being able to go out and visit our local park. We expanded on our social 

and emotional developments by joining up with another class on our 

community visits. 

 

          

Cognition and Learning 

Our cognition and learning lessons this term have included our maths 

experience lessons, food tech lessons and fine motor skills work. Food tech is a 

huge hit in class, especially when we get to eat what we have made! 

 

        



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory 

Our physical and sensory sessions this term have included our sensory 

exploration sessions as well as art, PE and swimming. We have really enjoyed 

our swimming lessons and have been working hard practicing our swimming 

skills, but our favourite part is when we can play in the pool with our peers and 

the pool toys. 

       

Special news and upcoming events 

 

Colne class have worked extremely hard though out the school year and have 

made incredible individual and group progress in all areas of their learning. It 

has been an absolute pleasure to teach them this year. We wish all the pupils, 

staff and parents a well-deserved summer holiday. Sadly, we say goodbye to 

some of our amazing LSA’s who will be moving to different classes next year.  

We hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday! 

The Autumn term starts on 2nd September for pupils. 

From Jo 

Emma, Karen, Agnes and Kayleigh. 

 

 
 


